
February 16, 1976 

Mr. R. J • Be 11 
Personnel Officer 
Personnel Department 
University of B.C. 

Dear Mr . Be 11 : 

> \ 

\ 
\ 

I would like to receive an explanation of your memo of February 12, 1976. 
In accordance with Article 31.04 of the collective agreement, neither 
myself nor the Department head originated a request for a re-examination 
of my position. The Labour Committee of this University recommended 
in September! 1975 that I be placed on the G31 pay scale of Senior Buyer, 
retroactive to January 1, 1974, and the above recommendation was accepted 
by the Union as a resolution of my reclassification grievance. 

I therefore consider the re-examination of my position not necessary and 
-decline your request for an interview and I am returning your questionnaire. 

Yours truly, 

Marcel Dionne 


